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Those of us who live on Vashon, an island between Tacoma and Seattle, could have our lives destroyed by an oil spill
from a train along the shores of the Puget Sound.

The ferry service upon which we depend could be impaired, perhaps inoperable. Commuters, emergency responders,
people with doctor visits all could be adversely affected.

Our island economy would be at grave risk, particularly the many tourist dependent businesses, commercial fishermen
and families owning waterfront property.

Please consider our vulnerability to an oil spill given the many miles of railroad lines adjacent to the Sound.

Thank you for doing what you can to protect our way of life amid this beautiful and irreplaceable corner of the globe.

Tom Craighead
Vashon, WA

Tom Craighead
23404 107th Ave SW
Vashon, WA 98070



